
  
   

 

31 January 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

YEAR 9 INFORMATION EVENING – FOR PARENTS 

We are holding an information evening on Tuesday 12 February from 7 – 8.30pm in the 
Sixth Form Common Room. Please note this meeting is for parents only. 

The meeting is intended to inform you of the GCSE options process. These are important 
decisions for your son. Dr Stuart Smallwood (Head Master), Mr Graham Lloyd (deputy 
Head Master), Mrs Sally Armstrong (Careers Advisor) and I will be present at the meeting. 

The Middle School Brochure 2019-21 has been placed on our website under the Middle 
School section. I would encourage you to read through it in order to help you guide your 
son in making informed choices.  

For reference, the Year 9 Parents’ Consultation Evening will take place on Wednesday 13 
March 2019. Details for making appointments to see your son’s current teachers will be 
provided shortly before the event. 

Please note there is no parking on the school site. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs M J Jenner 
Head of Middle School 
 

 

http://www.bws-school.org.uk/main/Middle_School/files/Middle%20School%20Brochure%202019-2021.pdf

